Week of May 9, 2022

A weekly newsletter with news and information for Niagara County Community College Students





Congratulations to All Student Award Winners from the Awards Night on May 4!



Spring 2022 Final Grades will be available on Banner Web on Monday, May 16th, after 4:00 pm.

Log into Banner Web to obtain your grades:

- Enter Secure Area log in with your T-Wolves Email username & password
- Click Student Records
- Click Final Grades
- Select the Term (Spring 2022) and click Submit. Scroll down to view your final grades.

Assistance is available by contacting the Enrollment Center at 716-614-6250 or via email at records@niagaracc.suny.edu.

Career & Transfer Services:

This week we will be hosting in-person visits!

Location: Learning Commons

May 9th, Keuka, 11am-1pm

May 10th, Niagara University, 10:30am-1pm

May 11th, Grand Canyon University, 11am-2pm

May 12th, Daemen, 11am-1pm

Summer Employment Opportunities

Employers are hiring for summer! Check out our job board for seasonal, part-time, and full-time opportunities in various career fields. Shannon Stott, our Career and Transfer Services Coordinator, can assist you with your career search, transfer questions, resumes, cover letters and interview preparation. Please reach out to Shannon at sstott@niagaracc.suny.edu or at ext. 6268 to get started!

Summer Hours begin the week of May 16. May 20 is the First Friday the College is Closed. The Last Friday the College is Closed for the Summer is July 29. Summer Hours are 8 am to 4 pm Monday-Thursday.

Student Health 101 Campus Well:



Student Calendar Link:



2022 Information for Graduating Students

Date of Commencement: Saturday, May 14th

Time: 10:00am

Location

NCCC Main Gym

3111 Saunders Settlement Road

Sanborn, NY 14132

Time Graduates Must Arrive: 1 hour prior to ceremony start time

Parking: Graduates and guests for the commencement ceremony can park in Lot 1 on the front of campus closest to Saunders Settlement Road (Route 31). Graduates report to the Arts & Media Theatre in F Building and guests can go directly to the Main Gym. There is no charge for parking.

Wear or bring your cap and gown and tassel

You can't carry any personal belongs in the Commencement processional line. (Other than a cell phone) Please do not bring any valuables with you; (Including: purses, backpacks, helmets, bags) there is no place to store them.

Graduates should report directly to the "Students Robing Room" Arts & Media Theatre. You will check in with the graduation staff to receive your name card and determine where to line up for the processional. If you arrive late you will have to march at the end of the procession. At the conclusion of the ceremony, you will follow the marshals in a recessional directly out of the theatre into the reception area in the Learning Commons.

Guests will be allowed in the Main Gym approximately one hour before the ceremony – All guests must have a ticket. General admission seating is on a first come, first serve basis. No guests are permitted in the graduates' seating area. Commencement protocol does not permit seating of guests during the processional; late arrivals must wait to be seated until the processional ends.

Henrietta G. Lewis Library News:

Borrow Books from the NCCC Library Over the Summer

Want to grab a book for some fun, summer reading? Three easy ways to do it:

- 1. If you are registered for summer or fall classes you can borrow books from the library over summer break! Just show a copy of your future schedule at the circulation desk.
- Use Libby by Overdrive to borrow ebooks. Get the Libby app on your phone or table and search for the Niagara County
 Community College. You use your TWolves name and password to borrow ebooks and eaudiobooks. You can also go to
 libbyapp.com.
- 3. The library has FREE fiction books for you to keep! They will be available on a cart in the Learning Commons the last week of the semester.

Stop in or contact the library (716) 614-6783 with any questions.

Join the Practical Business Club:

Open to any NCCC students who are interested in entrepreneurship, business management, and leadership. We are looking for members and new officers for the 2022-2023 academic year. As a member you can help plan and participate in exciting club events, meet and learn from business people from our community and elsewhere, and interact with like-minded students.

If you want to learn more, join us for some treats on Wednesday, May 11th at 2pm in the Academic Center for Excellence Conference Room located through the library entrance. If you cannot attend the meeting and want to join or have any questions, please contact a club advisor, Andy Aquino (aaquino @niagaracc.suny.edu) or Jean Linn (jlinn@niagaracc.suny.edu).